Payne, Nancy S0\

From: Glonek, Darcie

Sent: Friday, February 27, 2015 12:49 PM
To: Payne, Nancy

Cc: Folstrom, Bill

Subject: 8th St. No Parking

H Nancy,

Bill asked me to email you about the No Parking restriction on 8" St.

There are no businesses on that block of 8" St. and there is employee parking lots on the north side of the street. The
no parking restriction is for snow removal purposes and entering and exiting of City vehicles from the Solid Waste yard.

Thank you.
Darcie



